

St Peter's Church of England **Primary School**

Cromwell Street Leeds **LS97SG**



Head Teacher: Mrs E. Holliday Deputy Head: Miss S. Parry Chair of Governors: Mrs V. Dalby

0113 293 4411 E: liz.holliday@stpeterscofe.org.uk

www.stpeterscofe.org.uk

28th June 2018

Dear Parents,

As part of our Science Topic the children need to name different types of trees. I have arranged for the children to take part in a self-led workshop at Harlow Carr in Harrogate. The children will have the opportunity to collect different types of leaves which we will then bring back to school and identify which tree they are from.

The visit will take place on Tuesday 3rd July. The children will travel to Harlow Carr by minibus and will be back at school for 3.10pm.

The children do not need to wear school uniform, but they will need suitable foot wear (we will be walking lots) and clothing. If it is a hot day they will need a sun hat and sun cream. School will provide the children with a packed lunch.

The school is asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 to cover the cost of the trip.	
I give permission for	(child's name) to visit Harlow Carr
on Tuesday 3^{rd} July 2018 and enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00.	





Parents signature......Date:Date:













